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Hansson & Knudsen cleared of suspicion 
 
The Danish Competition and Consumer Authority, which made an unannounced visit to 
the Aarsleff company Hansson & Knudsen A/S in April, has announced that it now 
closes the case against Hansson & Knudsen and destroys the seized documents.  
  
For more information, please see Aarsleff's company announcement of 7 April 2016. 
 
 
Further information: 
General Manager Ebbe Malte Iversen, tel. +45 8744 2222.  
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